Subject: Proposed 16 Storey Tower @ Hwy 7 & Hawrnan PUBLIC HEARING C L\‘
COMMUNICATION

Date:jenc H|{g TTEMNO. |

On'Jun 3, 2019, at 5:59 PM, Rose Tersigni N RRENNNR v otc:

My name is Rose Tersigni and I live atdff Graceview Court. I'm writing to voice

- my concern regarding the proposed 16 storey tower that the applicant, Jack .
Morelli, is proposing to build on Hawman Ave. and Hwy 7. I've lived in this
comnunity for nearly 22 years and I don’t want the financial interests of people
who do not live here to ruin the place I call home.

We the community want our area to remain R2 residential. We are opposed to the

requests to change the zoning and are concerned about the safety of residents to

access our community by foot as well as by car. As well the current traffic

entering and exiting Kipling Avenue to Hwy 7 is already extremely congested at
- peak hours and this development will only make the matter worse.

T am unable to attend the Public Hearing meeting on June 4 so I ask that this email
be on public record that myself and my husband Steve Tersigni oppose this
proposed development.

Rose & Steve Tersigni
‘% ceVIeW Court




